

TOWN OF BETHLEHEM
PUBLIC HEARING
BETHLEHEM TOWN HALL
NOVEMBER 9, 2022


[bookmark: _Hlk60818902]Wednesday, November 9, 2022, at 6pm the Bethlehem Planning Board will meet at the town hall to review the submission of the following application for completeness.  If the application is accepted as complete, a public hearing will immediately follow.  If the submission is not accepted as complete, this agenda item will be continued to the next meeting. The applicate would like to replace the torn down Pinewood Motel with another building.   
[bookmark: _GoBack]   
Yitz Rudich - Owner
Main Street Motel – Short term rentals
1214 Main Street – Map and Lot 202-4



[bookmark: _Hlk525803313]The public can participate in this hearing in person at the town hall or by Zoom video conference by following the link found on the Town of Bethlehem website bethlehemnh.org. The application is available for review in the Planning and Zoning Office at the Bethlehem Town Hall during regular business hours. 
Respectfully,

Debra Bayley
Planning/Zoning Clerk
planning@bethlehemnh.org  603 869-3351 x103


